
In The News… 

                                                

 
 

 
 
 

Football Festival 
Yesterday Miss Martindale organised a Year 5/6 football festival at Sarum St Paul’s, attended by 6 cluster 
schools. It was a great afternoon enjoyed by all – congratulations to our team for coming 4th place.  

 

Film Night 
We had over 100 children attend our film premier of Despicable Me 3 last night! See the gallery on the school 
website for the red carpet photos!  

 

Children in Need 
We were once again blown away by the generosity and support for our Children in Need appeal. We are 
currently counting the takings from the non-uniform day and sale of merchandise and will announce the total 
raised next week. The children really embraced the ‘crazy hair’ theme which involved coloured hair, glitter, 
unicorn horns, birds’ nests and more - such creative ideas! Congratulations to sisters Alesia and Amelia for 
winning the girls’ prize, Oliver in Y3 for winning the boys’ prize and Miss Martindale for winning the staff prize 
for the craziest hair!  

 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal  
We had 52 shoe boxes to donate to the Trussell Trust, an incredible amount thank you so very much! Your 
donations really will help make someone’s Christmas.  

     

FOSSP - Non Uniform Day  
Next Friday 24th November, FOSSP have organised a non-uniform day in exchange for tombola prizes for the 
Christmas Fair taking place the following week. Key Stage 1 pupils to bring in a girl or boys’ tombola prize (KS1 
pupils) or a bottle (KS2 pupils).  

  

Parent/Carer Questionnaire  
Please could completed questionnaires be returned to school by Friday 24th November. Thank you to those 
who have returned forms this week. 

 

Christingle Service  
On Wednesday 29th November we will be attending a Christingle service at St Paul’s Church. The service will 
begin at 2.30pm and parents/carers, siblings, grandparents are all welcome to attend. Children are to be 
collected from St Paul’s Church at 3.20pm. If you are not able to collect from church, please notify your child’s 
class teacher or the school office and staff will walk children back to school for 3.45pm. 
We will be making the Christingles in school on 28th November and we ask if all children could donate an 
orange for the event, school will provide the rest of the items required.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

YR/Y1 Nursery Rhyme invitation into class Fri 24th Nov 

   
 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Weavers,  

Headteacher 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 

 Fair tokens and Santa’s grotto tickets are on sale in the gazebo from Monday until the fair. 

 Please sign up to help for a short time at the fair.  More helpers means more stalls. 

 Please make a cracker and donate a prize for the raffle. 

 24th Nov – non school uniform day in exchange for an unwrapped tombola prize from KS1 children and a 
bottle for the adult tombola from KS2 children please. 

 100 Club tickets on sale - £11 for the chance to win one of 3 cash prizes each month. 

 Second hand uniform – look in the mobile, pay in the office.  Donations always welcome. 

 Please donate any children’s or adult’s books in good condition for us to sell.  Many thanks. 
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